December 28, 2017

To:

Marshall County Board

From:

Lacon-Sparland Fire Protection District Board of Trustees

Subject:

Appointing new Fire Chief

Due to the resignation/retirement of fire chief Gregory Costley, the Board of Trustees appointed Mr. Rich Koch as Fire Chief of the Lacon-Sparland Fire Protection District effective December 21, 2017.

As has been customary in the past, the Board of Trustees submits notice to the Marshall County Board upon any new appointments for their approval. If the board would be willing to ratify our decision at its January 2018 meeting, it would be greatly appreciated.

Please contact me at (309) 361-3459 if there are any questions or concerns. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Justin Meierkord

Secretary

Lacon-Sparland Fire Protection District

Justin Meier bond

Board of Trustees